
Uniform Requirements
Updated for April 2023

Items are available from schoolshopdirect.co.uk

(other suppliers such as M&S, George and Tesco)

If in doubt speak to your HOY or Mrs French





New Uniform – From September 2023

• From September 2023 ALL students will need to wear the new 
uniform. 

• No mix and match is allowed.

• Black Skirts and Trousers are no longer permitted.



New uniform – September 2023
Same school jumper with Meole Brace Logo for KS3 and KS4
Plain white shirt (short or long sleeve)
KS3 tie or KS4 tie



New uniform – September 2023: 
School Grey Only
One Skirt Only



Examples of Plain Black Leather (look) Shoes



Examples of Footwear Not Allowed

No Pumps

No AirForce Type, No Trainers, No Sports Logo, 
No Boots or Pumps



Coats: Wear a sensible waterproof coat
Hoodies and Demin are NOT allowed in school



Other Bits and Bobs

• Students may wear one stud type earring per ear and a watch. 

• Tights should be plain black or natural.

• Extremes of hairstyles / hair colour are not permitted.

• No false nails or nail polish – students will be instructed to remove if 
worn.

• No false eye lashes or excess makeup.

• All forms of facial piercing are strictly forbidden.

• No other forms of visible jewellery are permitted. These will be 
confiscated if worn. 



Uniform Letters have gone home, 
The website is updated and we have mannequins 
on display in reception.

These pictures are just examples.

If in doubt please ask your HOY or Mrs French 
before buying


